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Date:                                       

Dear                                                                 


WELCOME BACK TO HEAD START

Congratulations!  Your family will be in Head Start another year.  
I will mail you a letter soon about the required parent orientation. Orientation must be completed before the first day of class.  The child can not attend class until this is completed.
Please contact the center if there have been any changes during the summer, such as:
· Change of address  
· Change of phone number    
· Change in busing needs

· Change of insurance

Please have your child up-to-date with medical and dental care. We will work with you to follow the recommendations of your child’s doctor and dentist.  Please make any needed visits now.  Let me know if you do not have insurance so I can help.
Sincerely,

Center Manager    
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